HOWARD COUNTY SHERIFF POSITION

Howard County Board of Commissioners are seeking applications from qualified applicants for
appointment to the position of County Sheriff. The appointed individual will administer the functions
and personnel of the Sheriff's office. Qualifications include: a high school diploma or GED, a valid
Nebraska driver’s license, and current State of Nebraska Law Enforcement Certification. Appointed
Sheriff will need to reside in the County upon appointment. Term of office: from appointment through
the duration of the unexpired term ending January 5, 2027. Current annual salary $73,175.00 with
County benefits.

Request application forms at the County Clerk’s office 612 Indian Street, PO Box 25, St. Paul,
Nebraska, (308)754-4343, or heclerk@howardcountyne.gov. Original applications and resumes will be
accepted during normal business hours and must be returned in the Clerk'’s office by 5:00 p.m. on April
5, 2024 in order to be considered. Said Board reserves the right to interview only the most qualified
candidate(s). Howard County is an equal opportunity employer.



